
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING

April 21, 2025

TOPIC: Stevenson Pool Filtration Replacement

RECOMMENDATION:

Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the replacement of the pool filtration system at Stevenson High School by Baruzzini 
Contracting, LLC, Brighton, Michigan for a total amount of $466,200, which includes 
contingency.

RATIONALE:

This is a planned replacement from the Sinking Fund. The existing pool filtration system 
at Stevenson High School is coming to the end of its life cycle. This project will ensure 
the school’s pool remains up to date and ready for use.

BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 

The source of funds for this project will be the Sinking Fund.

RESOURCE PERSONNEL:

Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services

EXHIBITS:

Attached

PF/AS


